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Need to learn more about protecting pollinators? Well, that’s why the Protecting Pollinators 

in Urban Landscapes Conference was created. The 2017 event will be held October 9-11 

in Traverse City, Michigan, and is hosted by Michigan State University and North Carolina 

State University. This year’s program has not been published yet, but I did take a look at 

the 2015 program—the first year the Conference was held—and it seems they covered all 

the angles. They’ll likely do the same, but with updates, new research and so on. You’ll find 

out a bit more at protectingpollinators.org. GP 


